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Camp, Krystal

From: Camp, Krystal
Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 8:57 AM
Cc: Camp, Krystal
Subject: PFA - Final REVISED Agenda - April 2, 2025
Attachments: ADDED - Presentation.pdf

Good morning, Members of the Public Financing Authority and Staff, 
  
Please see late correspondence for item 3.1 – Introduction of the Infrastructure Financing Plan (IFP), including an added 
presentation. 
  
This has been added to the agenda.  
  
Thank you! 
Krystal Camp | Administrative Secretary 
Planning & Economic Development Department 
100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Rm 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
Tel. (707) 543-4645 | kcamp@srcity.org  
www.srcity.org  
 

 
 
**Coming soon! The Planning, Building, and Engineering Divisions of the City of Santa Rosa's Planning and Economic 
Development Department will fully transition to an online application submittal process through the Accela Citizen 
Access platform. Learn more about the Online Permitting System here, and more information will be coming soon! 
 
 

From: Camp, Krystal <KCamp@srcity.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 5:34 PM 
Cc: Camp, Krystal <KCamp@srcity.org> 
Subject: PFA - Final Agenda - April 2, 2025 
 
Good afternoon, PFA Board Members and StaƯ, 
 
Please find attached the final agenda for the April 2, 2025, PFA special meeting.  
 
The agenda can also be accessed via this link:  PFA Meeting Agenda – April 2, 2025. 
 
For convenience, I’ve included the Zoom link here:  
Zoom webinar information: 
When: Apr. 2, 2025, 01:00 PM  
Join from PC, Mac, iPad, or Android: https://srcity-org.zoom.us/j/86557209239 
Join via audio: (877) 853-5257 US Toll Free 
Webinar ID: 865 5720 9239 
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Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
Krystal Camp | Administrative Secretary 
Planning & Economic Development Department 
100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Rm 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
Tel. (707) 543-4645 | kcamp@srcity.org  
www.srcity.org  
 

 
 
**Coming soon! The Planning, Building, and Engineering Divisions of the City of Santa Rosa's Planning and Economic 
Development Department will fully transition to an online application submittal process through the Accela Citizen 
Access platform. Learn more about the Online Permitting System here, and more information will be coming soon! 
 
 


